
REGISTRATION
2024-2025

Registration for the upcoming school year
commences in February 2024. Join us for an
Open House event on Tuesday, January 9,
2024, to receive detailed information on
Registration, High school Curriculum and a
guided school tour.

GOT ANY QUESTION?
Email Ms. Carrie Leung at carrie.leung@tdsb.on.ca

www.earlhaig.ca > Registration
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